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1. General Thoughts:

After finishing a very successful year, I’'m excited to move on to new opportunities for staff and
students. | believe our staff and board did a wonderful job last year and will continue to do so.
It is wonderful to meet in person again and plan for face to face conferences in the future.

2. Strategic Plan Activities:

We will continue to provide quality professional development and create new and inviting ways
to engage our members. WA-ACTE Fall Conference is happening face-to-face at Great Wolf Lodge
this year. This conference tends to increase membership and offer stem clock hours that are
necessary for recertification.

3. Matters of Interest:

ACTE just recently created a new Work Based Learning division which includes all types of
apprenticeships. I'm interested to see if this leads to states doing the same. | am also waiting to
see how ACTE handles the E-Sports trend that seems to be growing nationwide.

4, Executive Committee Activities:

My focus this year is putting together a team that will lead WA-ACTE through developing quality
professional development for the 22-23 school year. That includes Fall Conference, individual
section training and our 2023 summer conference. | also plan to attend the Region V Leadership
conference to gather resources which may support us in Washington State.



